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Sharp, Jo

From: Fulton, Caroline

Sent: Thursday, 26 May 2011 3:59 PM
To: Sharp, Jo

Subject: FW: MEAA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

From: Gordon, Mark

Sent: Thursday, 26 May 2011 3:59 PM
To: Fulton, Caroline

Cc: Arnott, Stephen

Subject: RE: MEAA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

"FYI Helen says:

Yes to brief - have warned minister that this will be controversial

Mark

“rom: Fulton, Caroline

sent: Thursday, 26 May 2011 2:18 PM
To: Gordon, Mark

Cc: Arnott, Stephen

Subject: MEAA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Hi Mark

as | briefly mentione
to bring in one actor

ice for the Arts issued a Foreign Actors Certificate to
to work on a—which will film in the
MEAA has contacte and has
expressed that it very unhappy with the decision and will contest it through the Administrative Appeals Tribunal.

MEAA may contact the Minister’s Office.

OFTA also considered that there is employment benefit. advised that of the total budget of
ill be spent in regional Australia. will be spent on foreign cast fees for the

the total budget.

production, which Is

Approximately.AustraIian actors,.

Australian extras an ustralian crew will be utilised.

A full brief will provided to the MO on this matter.
Caroline
Caroline Fulton | Director | Film Policy and Incentives Section| Creative Industries and Sector Development Branch,

Office for the Arts | Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
p: 02 6275 9514
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